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Hepatitis A Outbreak in the United States 

USA, 15 November 2003: The Food and Drug Administration of the United States (FDA) is 
warning the public that several of the recent Hepatitis A outbreaks have been 
associated with the consumption of raw or semi-cooked green onions (scallions). The 
outbreaks associated with this vegetable being served in restaurants occurred in 
Tennessee, North Carolina, and Georgia last September.  

Another outbreak during late October and early November of this year occurred among 
customers at a restaurant in Pennsylvania, though its source has not been established. 
Pennsylvania health authorities, the CDC, and the FDA are investigating whether a 
specific food is associated to with the Pennsylvania outbreak and, if so, its source. More 
than 500 cases have been reported to the Pennsylvania Department of Health. 
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